
FPC Allen Campus 
Board Report  

June 2025 
 
 

• Kamron Britton, Michele Stevens, Kaisha Yeager, and Krista Wilson visited campus on June 5th 

to train Perryton staff on Anthology.  We are grateful for this group and their dedication to help 

streamline processes and be available as a resource to us! 

• The new Amarillo College ADN cohort started on June 5th with ten students in Perryton.  Many 

are returning FPC students, but a few are new faces for us on campus.   

• Perryton High School is going through a major phase of renovations this summer, so we are 

hosting their testing this summer.  They will be on campus Tuesday nights and Thursday 

mornings through the month of June.     

• The Certified Nurse Aide (CNA) and Advanced EMT classes finish in the month of June.  Both 

sets of students will have the opportunity to take their licensure exams post class completion.  

There were seven students in this CNA class and one student in the Advanced EMT class from 

Perryton.    

• Ochiltree General Hospital and Capstone Health in Perryton gave items to help FPC in the 

process of becoming a test site for our CNA program.     

• The June Bus Driving class is underway with four students.  We will have one other opportunity 

for ISD employees to take the ELDT/CDL training in September of 2025.   

• Kudos to Monica Hernandez, Nancy Angeles, Misty Stockton, and Abraham Cano for working to 

get our summer students enrolled for classes and going through the summer purge process.  

Summer enrollment looks promising in Perryton! 

• Many thanks to Laura McIntire for visiting campus to teach CPR to our CNA and nursing 

students as well as helping our LVN Instructor to become a certified CPR Instructor.   

 


